
From:  cmaddren@gmail.com

Sent time:  08/19/2020 08:42:11 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  craig.bullock@lacity.org; cmaddren@gmail.com

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project Hearing, FEIR Publication, VTT-82152; CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR; ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Dear Mindy,
 
I just received a notice saying that a hearing for the Hollywood Center Project will be held on August 26.  The notice says that
public testimony will be taken on the FEIR, but I just check the DCP web site, and the FEIR is not yet available. 
 
Can you tell me when the FEIR will be published?
 
Thanks,
Casey Maddren
 
 


